Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 12:53 PM

To: Bruening, Josh; Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD; Houston, Kristen, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Yu,
Olivia, EMNRD

Cc: McCormick, Shawn (Contract); Richards, Stephen; Cao, Loc; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Subject: RE: March C-148 (DEVON)

RE: Devon Energy * Hackberry Impoundment (Recycle Facility) * 2RF-105
Mr. Bruening,

According to Form C-148’s submitted by Devon, the last time 2RF-105 was used, was in December 2015. The
last C-148 submitted was for September 2016. On November 1, 2016 | requested the August 2016 C-148 to
complete submittals through September 2016. That email was ignored, so Devon is missing August 2016 for
2RF-103, 2RF-104, and 2RF-105. No submittals have been received until now. 2RF-105 went out of compliance
in June 2016 as far as usage, and all facilities have been out of compliance for reporting on C-148 and for
reporting cessation of use. At this time, your request for an extension for 2RF-105 is DENIED. An audit will be
performed on the remaining facilities in District 2 for compliance issues as well.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Bruening, Josh [mailto:Josh.Bruening@dvn.com]

Sent: Monday, May 1, 2017 8:36 AM

To: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>; Houston, Kristen, EMNRD
<Kristen.Houston@state.nm.us>; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
<Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: McCormick, Shawn (Contract) <Shawn.McCormick@dvn.com>; Richards, Stephen <Stephen.Richards@dvn.com>;
Cao, Loc <Loc.Cao@dvn.com>

Subject: March C-148 (DEVON)

All,

Please find the attached C-148 for March of 2017. | have also enclosed a request for an extension on 2RF-105. This
impoundment has dipped below the 20% requirement for the last 6 months.

One additional note. The Ursula Impoundment (1RF-007) will show first volumes during the next report as the issue
with the grazing lessee has been resolved.

Josh Bruening



Construction/Facilities Engineer
Devon Energy

O: (405) 552-7882

C: (405) 501-3236



